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Wellbeing Poster 

We share a new wellbeing poster with you 

in the weekly newsletter. This week’s  

poster shows us how important it is to          

realise that there are a lot of ‘behind the 

scene’ factors that affect our success,  

including perseverance and resilience.          

People have to go through a lot in order to 

achieve success and having a growth             

mindset is a key factor 

in doing so! 

Census Day Menu Change 

On Thursday 3rd October, the menu will 

be changed to: 

M — Crispy Fish and chips 

V — Veggie Quorn Hotdog and chips 

Please can we encourage all children in       

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to have a 

school lunch on Thursday 3rd October. 

The school census will be on this day and 

it affects the school’s future funding. 

If you would like more information, 

please pop into the office to speak to 

Mrs Dann. 

 

Lost Coat 

Please keep an eye out for a pink mac with 

a poodle on it. It has gone missing from 

Oak Class. 

Tempest Permissions 

Please return your permission slips for 

the Tempest photos by Friday 4th              

October. 

Unfortunately if you do not return the 

slips, your child will not be able to have a 

photo taken. Please speak to Mrs Dann if 

you have any queries. 

This Week’s Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to Rowan 

on 27th and Olivia on 

30th September! 

Happy Birthday to Bette 

on 2nd and Amber on 3rd October! 

Duplo Needed 

If anyone has any Duplo they no longer use, 

we would appreciate the donation! 



Diner of the Week: 

Henry Champion 

For always volunteering to help in the dining 

hall, showing kindness to others and also 

following the golden rules. 
  

 
 

Pioneer Federation Governor News 

Lucy Wicks (parent at St Mary’s) is now a  

Parent Governor.  

 

Lisa Healy will now be 

the staff Governor. 

Parent Forums (Hall 9:00-9:25am)  

Next week: 2nd October (School             

Development Plan and New Curriculum 

Framework) 

T2: 10th December 

T3: 22nd January 

T4: 31st March 

T5: 29th April 

T6: 23rd June 

 

If you need the newsletter or other school letters to be in a different     

format please speak to Mrs Dann in the school office. If you need help or 

support with access to any information, please also contact Mrs Dann. 

Learning Powers Certificate 

On 4th October at 9.10am the following 

children will be celebrating their  

achievements. Please come along if you 

are free. 

Oak -  Charlotte 

Beech –  Maxwell F 

Willow – Sienna-Rose 

Sycamore -  Noah 

Top Table winners: 

Ecuador (15 points) 

Molly, Kalian 

Olivia, Jack 

Casey, Jasmine 

 

The runners up were Japan with 10 points. 

Parent Access to Annex Building 

Please can we remind all parents that when 

dropping off or picking up, you can go to 

the building for access to the packed lunch 

trolleys or use of the adult toilet only. 

Please do not enter the hall, kitchen or 

changing rooms unless you have permission 

or are accompanied by a staff member. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 
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Attendance 

The whole school attendance for this year so far is 97.27% 

This week’s attendance: 97.19% 

Oak - 95.17% 

Beech - 100% 

Willow - 94.81% 

Sycamore - 97.56% 

Well done to Beech for having the highest attendance this week! 

100% - gold      

96.5 to 99.9% - green 

95 to 96.4% - amber  

Less than 94.9% - red 

 

Positivity Board 

This board enables parents/carers, 

staff, children and visitors to write 

positive comments, or thoughts, 

about their time in school or during 

events that they would like to 

share with others. 

 

Please pop in any time to write down 

something that you would like to 

share. In the newsletter every 

week, there will be a picture to 

share and celebrate the             

positivity within our school and 

community. 

As always, thank you for your      

support! 
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Forest School 
Willow Class braved the wet weather this week and took a trip to the woods for Forest 

School. They played conkers, made patterns with various materials that they could find in 

the woods, built dens and made some crowns using twigs, bracken and leaves. They were 

making themselves into Tudor queens and kings! 

 

A thank you to Becca, Marion, Katie, Louise and Mrs Thompson for helping out! 



Buddy Time 
This week the Reception children have had such a great time getting to know their 

'Buddies' in Year 6. After the initial meeting, the Year 6's have been finding their new 

younger friends on the playground and helping them around the school. 

 

On Friday afternoon, the children were together in Oak Class for a play session and then 

the older children helped the Reception children to read their books and enjoyed the          

responsibility of writing in the reading record book! 

 

This group of Year 6 children were one of the best teams of Buddies that we have ever 

seen at Chiddingly. It was a pleasure to see such responsible and kind children making our 

youngest pupils feel so happy. 

 
 



Pupil Governors 
 

Y1 - Lucas  Y2 - Olly  

 Y3 - Archie Y4 - Hope   

 Y5 - Albert Y6 - Jasmine  Chair - Lottie 

 

This week, each class used the British Value of 'Democracy' to vote for their Pupil            

Governors for the new school year. Thank you to all of the children who filled in their            

application form and applied for this special role. The standard of applications was very 

high!  

 

Once the votes had been counted, each year group representative was announced. These 

children will now be carrying out various roles throughout the school year. The role of the 

'chairperson' is rewarded by the staff to an exemplary member of Year 6. Lottie will be 

supporting the entire team. 

 

Congratulations to all of the new 'PG' team! We are sure they will be a great asset to the 

school and represent the children really well. 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

The PFCS first event to be held at school this term is a Family Bingo Night on Saturday 

28th September (tomorrow) starting at 6:30pm, doors open at 6:00pm. Both adults and 

children are welcome to play. It will be a ‘bring your own food and drink’ event. There will 

also be a separate raffle on the night. £4 per adult and £2 per child. Tickets are              

available on the night. You can reserve a table. Max. 8 per table. 

 

2nd Hand Uniform - The PFCS has 2nd hand uniform which they sell all year round. If 

you are interested in viewing the items please speak to Amy McGowan or Carolyn Robins. 

We will be trying to get it out on display as often as we can. If you have any items your 

child has outgrown then please feel free to pass them on to a member of the PFCS. Thank 

you. 

 

PFCS Dates 

Saturday 28th September - Family Bingo Night - School Hall - 6:30pm 

Saturday 5th October - Chiddingly Village Market - Chiddingly Village Hall - 10am - 12pm 

W/C Monday 21st October - PFCS AGM - Date TBC - Start at 7:30pm  

Tuesday 22nd October - Fancy Dress Disco - School Hall - 3:30pm-5:00pm 

Saturday 2nd November - Chiddingly Village Market - Chiddingly Village Hall - 10am-12pm 

Wednesday 6th November - Bag 2 School Collection - Outside School Hall - 8:55am 

Saturday 30th November - PFCS Christmas Fair - School Hall - 10am to 1pm 

Tuesday 3rd December - Mother Goose Pantomime - School Hall - 1:30pm 

Saturday 7th December - Chiddingly Village Market - Chiddingly Village Hall - 10am-12pm 

W/c 9th December - Wreath Making Workshop - School Hall - 7:30pm  



 

 

 

 

 

Stamptastic (flyer attached with more info.) 
The PFCS are registered with www.stamptastic.co.uk 

The PFCS have a unique code (BN86HN) and as long as it is entered when someone orders 

then our school will receive cashback (20%). 

The code is not limited to parents at just Chiddingly; it can be shared with friends (by 

word of mouth, email or on your Facebook page), family and colleagues. So the more you 

spread the word about stamptastic the more money we will receive from them! It's            

simple! 

https://stamptastic.co.uk/pages/school-welcome#a_aid=5d1ba6f83b081  

 

Easyfundraising 

Parents and Friends of Chiddingly School or Chiddingly School Association (this is what it 

is registered as) have signed up to Easyfundraising, an easy way for parents to raise 

funds for the school at no extra cost to themselves. Whenever you place your shopping 

through 100s of sites they will automatically give us a donation. Please could all parents 

consider doing their online  shopping through this site or app. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/chiddinglyschassoc/ 

 

Recycle 4 Charity  

Please remember the PFCS are collecting INKJET cartridges through Recycle 4 Charity. 

Brands that you can recycle include HP, Dell, Lexmark, Canon, Samsung, Neopost. Please 

DO NOT send Epson or Kodak cartridges in our recycling bags as their value will not cover 

postage costs, instead you can include them in a box collection which is in reception if you 

have at least 25 items. 

Inkjet cartridges must be in suitable condition to be recycled. Please check their                  

recycling criteria. They do not accept laser & toner cartridges through this recycling   

service. 
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Dates for your diary 2019/2020 

October 2019       

2nd — Parent Forum at 9am 

18th — British Values Day 

25th — Harvest Festival @2pm & end of term 

November 2019       

4th — Term 2 starts      

8th — Year R&6 Measurements (school nurses) 

11th — Anti-bullying Week & Remembrance            

Service at 9.25am  

12th — Open Day at 1.30pm 

21st —  Scholastic Book Fair Week 

25th — Vaccinations (nasal spray)  

26th & 28th — Parent Consultations 4pm-6pm 

30th — Christmas Fair 

December 2019       

2nd — Wellbeing Day 

3rd — Pantomime at school (paid for by PFCS) 

5th — Open Evening 6pm 

9th — Production dress rehearsal at 1.30pm 

10th — Parent Forum at 9am 

12th — Production at 1.30pm and 6.30pm 

20th — Chiddingly Christingle at church & end of 

term      

January 2020       

6th — INSET day  

7th — Term 3 starts 

22nd — Parent Forum at 9am 

February 2020   

14th — International Day & end of term  
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24th — Term 4 starts  

March 2020 

5th — World Book Day 

10th & 12th — Parent Consultations 4pm-6pm 

27th —  Enrichment Day 

31st — Parent Forum at 9am 

April 2020 

3rd — Easter Service at 2pm & end of term 

4th — Easter Quiz 

20th — Term 5 starts 

29th — Parent Forum at 9am 

May 2020 

7th — VE Day celebrations 

8th — School closed (bank holiday)  

11th — Year 6 SATs Week 

15th — Enrichment Day 

22nd — Sports Day and picnic and end of term 

June 2020 

1st — INSET day  

2nd — Term 6 starts 

22nd — Sycamore residential trip (Monday to 

Wednesday)  

23rd — Parent Forum at 9am 

July 2020 

3rd — School Disco 

7th — Production dress rehearsal at 1.30pm 

11th — Summer production 2pm and 6.30pm 

12th — Reports out to parents 

14th — Parent Consultations regarding reports only  

21st — Leavers’ Service at 2pm and end of term  
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Holiday Club 
Harry Lawrence (Mr. Lawrence) is considering running a holiday club through the school holidays, starting in 

October 2019. The camp is to be based at Chiddingly Primary School with use of the hall, tennis court and 

field (depending on weather).  He will provide a range of activities, both inside and out, for example sports, 

arts and crafts, games and much more. 

The likely charge would be £20 per child per full day (6hrs) or £10 per child per half day (3hrs) which is a 

competitive childcare rate. This will be offered to children aged 5-11 years old. 

To help him get the provision right, and so that it meets the needs of families in the area, he would be 

grateful if you could please answer the following questions and return it to the school office via email 

(office@chiddingly.e-sussex.sch.uk) or paper copy. 

A) How many days would you like the club to run for? 

1.  2.   3.  4.  5. 

 

B)  How many weeks would you like the club to run for? 

1 Week     2 Weeks   3+ Weeks 

        

C) What times would you like the club to run from? 

9.00-15.00   10.00- 16.00   Other (please Specify)  

 

D) Would extended days be required? 

No   Breakfast clubs              Late Collection                Both 

E) What are the ages of the children you would be interested in sending to the holiday club? 

Child 1.  

Child 2. 

Child 3. 

F) Your Contact Details 

Name: 

Email address:    

Contact Number: 

 

G) Any other comments: 
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